
Good Morning, 

As a Litchfield resident for over 30 years, any proposed increase in the Pennichuck Water rate is 

offensive at the least. 

It's completely unacceptable and cannot be allowed to happen in our community. 

Please put a stop to this immediately. 

Thank you, 

 

--  

Rob Leary 

603.809.6596 

 


